
Town of Portland 
Department of Public Works 

Fairview Street/East Main Street Sidewalk Replacement 
 
 
The final phase of our Town Sidewalk Project will begin during the month of October.  
Sidewalks will be replaced from Foley Road east to High Street Including a small section of East 
Main Street IFO # 39 & 43. A full-length sidewalk including improvements to driveway aprons and 
curbing will be installed. Please note that while construction is underway there will be debris and 
uneven ground. The area that has been marked CLOSED should be avoided at all times. You may 
also see extra vehicles and contractors in this area between 7am-3pm. Pedestrians walking in 
these areas will be protected from harm and guided through the area safely by the contractor.  
We apologize in advance for any inconveniences this may cause.  Please use caution and consider 
worker safety when driving on Fairview and East Main street or crossing into any roads or 
driveways.  
If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the Public Works Office 
at 860-342-6733. 
 
 

 


